
We	 would	 like	 to	 encourage	 people	 to	 explore	 them	 at	 the	 same	 time	 as	
getting	valuable	exercise	and	we	are	working	 in	conjunction	with	 the	County	
Council’s	Public	Rights	of	Way	team	in	clearing	paths	and	replacing	signs.	

Walk	The	Walk!
The	Parish	Council	 is	encouraging	 the	use	of	 the	extensive	 footpath	network	
within	the	Parish	Of	Awre.		To	help,	we	have	created	a	free	map	showing	the	
Public	 Footpaths	 which	 is	 available	 from	 Blakeney	 Post	 Office	 or	 the	 Parish	
Council	website	-	www.awre-parish-council.org.uk.

The	network	of	paths	has	historic	 value	as	some	of	 the	paths	once	provided	
the	 only	 link	 between	 properties	 and	 communities	 within	 the	 parish.	 Some	
were	also	used	by	the	‘Posties’,	before	the	arrival	of	the	‘red	van’.

Please	contact	the	Parish	Clerk	for	more	details	-	516518


